
From:  JKoch960@aol.com 
Sent:  Tuesday, July 27, 2004 4:53 PM 
To:  Hilliard High School Class of 1972 
Subject: HHS 1972 50th Birthday Party 
 
Hey classmates! 
 
There has been a change in the plans for our 50th birthday!  We will be holding our get together 
at Otie's in Hilliard rather than at the Bloxam's.  It will still be on the same night (August 28th) and 
we will start arriving around 6:00 PM.  We hope to monopolize Otie's patio, assuming the weather 
cooperates. 
 
Needless to say, there will no fee to attend, nor will it be necessary to bring your own beverages 
or covered dishes! 
 
However, the first drink is on the class (1972 HHS grads only) so please see me when you get 
there! 
 
Please pass this on to any classmates that you stay in contact with.  We do not have email 
addresses for a lot of our classmates so if you can help spread the word, that would be great! 
 
If you have any questions, you can email me at jkoch960@aol.com or call me at home at 
614/853-1651. 
 
Hope to see you all there! 
 
Janice 
 


